

THE INSTITUTE OF PAPER CHEMISTRY

Appleton, Wisconsin

October 29, 1952

Dear Professor Haldeman:

This is just a further note in connection with the Monmouth conference. I am now working on my Friday evening talk and am going to use as a specific subject the following: "Research or Teaching-Research in Teaching." You have probably already set up your programs with the original title which is just another way of saying the same thing but in a rather long and laborious manner. If it is too late to make a change, just let it go as it is, and I will announce the modified title when I start speaking.

My plans are now pretty well set. I am arranging to arrive in Galesburg on the 2:55 train on Friday, November 14. I will go directly to the hotel and await transportation over to Monmouth. Then I will plan on staying over both Friday and Saturday nights, using the reservation you so kindly made for me, leaving Galesburg early on Sunday morning to return to Chicago. This will be better than driving down to Monmouth.

With best regards,

Sincerely.

Harry F. Lewis

Dean

Professor W. S. Haldeman, Chairman Department of Chemistry Monmouth College Monmouth, Illinois